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Comments: Nez Perce-Clearwater Plan Revision Comment

 

Dear whom it may concern,

 

 

Montana is a special place for me and many others as a mountain biker. Montana is a travel destination for many

people mountain biking whether it is stateside or from Canada, etc. Maintaining bicycle access to trails is

important for MT tourism and that's why I support bicycle access to State Line Trail (Trail 738) through the Nez

Perce-Clearwater National Forest and ask to restore access to miles 20-27, where it was recently closed. I ask to

please consider this and keep bicycle access available and keep MT happy.

 

 

Sincerely,

Brett Allen

 

 


